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October 5, 2023 

         

Dear Friends of Presentation School, 
 

Last year’s Panther Pride Auction was a brilliant success and raised important funds for our school.  

However, navigating the challenges and changes of the world, our community and our school has 

brought us to an inflection point.  As a result, the Panther Pride Auction is also changing in ways that, 

with your support, we hope will continue to raise important money and create opportunities for our 

students.  This year, the auction is coming back to Presentation and is undergoing a name change.  

We hope that you will throw your support behind the Presentation of Mary Catholic School Gala! This 

event will take place on April 13, 2024 at Presentation.  In essence, we are bringing the Gala “Back” to 

our school for the “Future” of our students! 
 

Every year, this annual event raises essential funds for our school.  Last year was no exception.  The 

general auction and Fund-a-Need raised money to support field trips, safety and technology 

upgrades, and tuition assistance.  Our school is stronger and positioned better than ever to serve our 

growing enrollment.   
 

The need for support, however, continues.  By donating a gift certificate or a donation in-kind, we 

will feature your business on our gala’s website and your involvement will provide additional exposure 

for your business, association, or organization.  As a sponsor, you will receive advertising on our gala’s 

website, event’s landing page, as well as mentions on the night of the event. 
 

If you have questions regarding your donation, the new Presentation of Mary Catholic School Gala, or 

our PreK-8 school, please contact the Gala Committee via email at lprazak@presentationofmary.org or 

visit our website at https://presentationofmaryschool.org/support-us/gala/. 
 

For your records, our 501(c)(3) Federal Tax I.D. is # 410789390. 
 

We look forward to hearing from you and are grateful for your support of 

Presentation School! 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Sue Lovegreen, Principal     
 

P.S. Submit advertising information as soon as possible.  Agreements made after November 10, 2023  

are not guaranteed t-shirt advertising (see Sponsorship Levels).  An expiration date of six months or 

more past April 13, 2024 is greatly appreciated for any gift certificates. 
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